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Unfortunately, with recent concern over CoVID-19 (Coronavirus), and recommendations from the CDC 

on travel, and travel bans the Governor of Pennsylvania has closed the location for the Crane Safety 

Climber School. This forces us to postpone our event.  

While we were excited for Crane Safety Climber School and were hoping to be able to have the 2020 

class as scheduled, we must respect guidelines that are out of our control.  

This is an unprecedented situation, and we hope to handle it as fairly as possible for all involved. 

Personal health and wellness are of utmost concern for students, instructors, and volunteers.  

If you wish to keep your spot and be notified of when the class will be rescheduled please let us know. If 

you wish to have your registration refunded please contact us via email at info@thecranemaninc.com. 

We will keep everyone posted as the situation develops, but as for now the class is postponed with 

future date to be determined. 

 

Thank you, and stay healthy! 

 

 

Peter Nieves-Sosa 

President 

The Crane Man, Inc. 
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